
   PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned that the Minister of Affaires municipales adopted in 
the place of the Town of Sutton a: 
 

 By-Law replacing the By-Law decreeing a tax to finance 9-1-1 emergency centres 
 

The purpose of the said By-Law is to impose a tax to finance 9-1-1 emergency service centres. 
 

Notice is also given that this By-Law came into force on December 16, 2023, and anyone wishing 
to consult this By-Law may do so at the Town’s office, 11 Principale Sud Street, Sutton, Quebec, 
during regular office hours.  You may also consult the adopted By-Law by clicking on the 
following link: https://sutton.ca/en/public-notice-coming-into-force-by-law-replacing-the-by-law-
decreeing-a-tax-to-finance-9-1-1-emergency-centres  
 

Given at Sutton, Quebec, this 21st day of the month of December in the year 2023. 

 
 
 
Jonathan Fortin, LL.B., OMA 
Assistant Director General | 
Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs 
 


